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Dates for your 
diary:   
5th  November 
First day back 
 
 

6th November 
School photos 
Y6 trip to 
Longshaw 
 
7th  November 
Y6 Mathematician 
competition 
 
8th October 
Y2 Light trip 
 
9th November 
Y6 & Y5 Light trip 
 
16th November 
Children in Need 
day 
 
21st November 
Y1 Cineworld trip 
 
22nd November 
Y3 & Y4 Cineworld 
trip 
 
30th  November 
Y6 & Y5 Christmas 
lecture at the 
University 
 
 
 

Thank you 
 Thank you to everyone that donated food 
for our Harvest festival. We have passed this 
on to St Mary’s who will sending our 
donations onto vulnerable women in 
Sheffield. 

School Photos 
Individual and family photos will be taken in 

school on Tuesday 6th November in the hall 

during the morning. Families are welcome to 

come in from 8.15am. 

Into Film Festival 
Please ensure you return your child’s 
permission slip, and tram fare (if needed) to 
the office so that all our pupils can enjoy a 
free film this November. 

Poppies 
Poppies will go on sale from today at the 
school office, all donations welcome. 

Children in Need Day 

Children in Need day will take place on 
Friday 16th November. Children are welcome 
to come to school in the official merchandise 
or spots. We will hold a cake sale in the 
morning and after school. Donations of 
cakes, buns and biscuits are most welcome 
on the day.  

 

Peter Pan 
We have booked the Christmas Pantomime at 

the Lyceum to see Peter Pan on Thursday 13th 

December. Tickets for pupils to buy will be 

£10 each. A letter will be sent home soon.  

Christmas Fair 
This will take place on Friday 7th December in 
the hall after school. Donations for tombola, 
bric-a-brac, new items, cakes, buns, books are 
most welcome.  
 

Governors to attend 
coffee mornings 

There will be a governor attending these 
coffee mornings throughout the year for 
parents to meet and talk to, from 9am in the 
hall. 
8 November 2018 
6 December 2018 
7 February 2019 
28 March 2019 
16 May 2019 
4 July 2019 
 
Be safe and enjoy Bonfire Night. 
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
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